
Friday April 11, 2025 

Good afternoon Osler community, 

I hope you managed to stay dry this week! As we move through this spring season, please remember to 
send your child(ren) to school dressed appropriately for the weather so they can stay comfortable 
throughout the day. 

Here are a few important reminders for next week: 

• Class Photo Day – Wednesday, April 16th: 
Please ensure your child arrives on time, as the panorama school photo will be taken promptly 
at 9:00 a.m. We’d like all students to be included in the photo to represent their class and our 
school community. 

• School Closure – Friday, April 18th and Monday, April 21st: 
A reminder that school will be closed on Friday, April 18th for Good Friday and Monday, April 
21st for Easter Monday.  
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School News: 
 
Join the Osler KM Club at The Longest Day Road Race 2025! 
  
The Osler KM Club is gearing up for The Longest Day Road Race on Friday, June 13th, 2025, at 
Thunderbird Stadium on the UBC Campus. We’d love for you to be part of it! 
  
Students have been ramping up their mileage after school during KM Club and are excited to put their 
training to the test! Student athletes can take part in the Kids Mile (1.6 km) or the 5 km Road Race. 
  
Family and friends are more than welcome to join. Adults interested in a longer distance can sign up for 
the 10 km race. 
  
To register: 
* Visit https://www.thunderbirdstrack.org/longest-day-event-info 
* Select "Osler Running Club" as your team during registration. 
  
Please note: Transportation to and from UBC is not provided. Families are asked to arrange their own 
travel. 

  
We hope to see you there, cheering, running, and celebrating all the hard work our runners have put in! 

 

 

 
It's time to appreciate our wonderful Osler staff! We would love to welcome any food 
or drink items you're able to contribute for our teachers, Principal, engineers, 
teaching aides and school admin to enjoy on WEDNESDAY, APRIL 16. Please use this 
signup sheet to indicate your items.  
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Yvx4zYBVOnzM9sNkGAOx6qe3s9kOzry1P
6HXzeqWs0A/edit?usp=sharing 

https://www.thunderbirdstrack.org/longest-day-event-info
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Yvx4zYBVOnzM9sNkGAOx6qe3s9kOzry1P6HXzeqWs0A/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Yvx4zYBVOnzM9sNkGAOx6qe3s9kOzry1P6HXzeqWs0A/edit?usp=sharing


 

 
 
Next PAC (OPG) meeting will be April 22 at 7:00 online. 
Please see PAC newsletter for more information. 
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https://mailchi.mp/971bcbb4d2ba/1rv2bkxtvd-12746159?e=70e1ad698a


 
We wish all families a restful and enjoyable weekend. 

Warm regards, 
 
 
Liz Perry on behalf of Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 
 
 
               
               

        


